
Advisory Notice
January 12th, 2021

Lane Closures on Weaselhead Rd & 
Tsuut’ina Trail 

Location: Weaselhead Road & Tsuut’ina Trail

Impacts: 

 Location #1 - Weaslehead Road Westbound Single Lane Alternating Traffic 

 Location #2 - Tsuut’ina Trail Northbound Right Lane Closure

Reason: To allow KGL to perform drainage clean out work

Implementation Date: Thursday, January 14th & Friday, January 15th   

Work hours: 10:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m.

Speed limit:  Speed will be reduced from 100km/h to 80km/h

Other information: There will be signs in place directing traffic.  This work is weather dependent, and dates may 
change.

For your safety, please obey all construction signs when travelling through the area. KGL Constructors would like to 
thank you for your patience during this construction period.

403-212-0565
info@SWCRRproject.com

Weaselhead

on Tsuut'ina Trail SW

Work will take place during night time hours to minimize impact to drivers. Signage will be in

place to direct traffic through the work zone. Please note this work is weather pending and dates are subject to
change.
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Location of impact:


	Speed limit:  Speed will be reduced from 100km/h to 80km/h

